
 
 
11 April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to announce that on Wednesday 21st May we will be hosting a special event at 
our school: Culture Day! 
 
Culture Day is a celebration of diversity and unity within our school community. It's an opportunity 
for students to embrace and share their cultural heritage with one another. We believe that 
celebrating diversity enriches our learning environment and fosters a sense of belonging for all. 
 
On Culture Day, students are invited to come to school wearing their cultural dress. This could 
include attire representing their heritage from around the world, or even sporting their favourite 
sports team kit. We encourage students to embrace their cultural identity and take pride in sharing 
it with their peers. Please be advised that if a Year 11 student has an exam on this day, they 
must wear their normal school uniform. 
 
Throughout the day, we have planned a variety of activities to celebrate different cultures. This will 
include in each lesson an engaging "do now" activity related to various cultural traditions and 
practices. This will provide students with an opportunity to learn and appreciate the diversity of our 
world. More activities are being planned and we would welcome any suggestions you may have to 
help us celebrate. 
 
We encourage you to support your child's participation in Culture Day by helping them select 
appropriate attire and discussing the significance of cultural diversity with them. We believe that 
your involvement will contribute to making this event a meaningful and memorable experience for 
all. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in promoting a culture of inclusivity and appreciation for 
diversity at our school. If you have any questions or would like to contribute ideas for Culture Day, 
please don't hesitate to reach out to us. 
 
We look forward to celebrating Culture Day with you and your child on May 21st! 
 
Warm regards 
 
 
Fran Nolan 
Teacher of English 
 

 
 

 


